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                 ALLEGIANCE          CLUBS AND SOCIETIES    

     The several Bodies of the Ancient and Accepted Scottish     
 Rite of Freemasonry, sitting in the Valley of Chattanooga,    CHATTANOOGA    
Orient of Tennessee, acknowledge and yield Allegiance to    Lee Melton, 32°, President 
The Supreme Council (Mother Council of the World) of the   Volney Farned, 32° KCCH Secretary 
Inspectors General Knights Commanders of the House of the    Meeting 2nd Thursday 
Temple of Solomon of the Thirty-Third Degree of the Ancient    Dinner - 6:30 PM EDT..................Scottish Rite Center 
and Accepted Scottish Rite of Freemasonry of the Southern     
Jurisdiction of the United States of America, of which    BRADLEY COUNTY 
         Van Swearingen, 32° KCCH, President 
        Ronald A. Seale, 33°, is Sovereign Grand Commander   William J. Herron, 32°, Secretary/Treasurer 
          Gary L. Sissel, 33°, is Grand Secretary General    Mtg 2nd Tuesday, 6:30 PM EDT...Angela's Restaurant 
        Joseph C. Harrison, Jr., 33°, is Deputy in Tennessee  
   William G. Sizemore II, 33°, is Grand Executive Director   FRANKLIN COUNTY 
  Joel L. Bremer, 33°, is Personal Representative of the Deputy    
Terry L. Plemons, 33°, is Assistant Personal Rep. of the Deputy   GRUNDY COUNTY 
          Jim Parrott, 32°, President 

                                    Bill Hargis, 33°, Secretary 

                   ADVISORY CONFERENCE     Meeting 4th Monday, 6:30 PM CDT 

Chairman/Past Venerable Master.…...........….Joel L. Bremer, 33°  MCMINN COUNTY   

Venerable Master………................….…...……Dennis L. Phillips, 33°      
Wise Master………………………..............…Johnny E. Thompson, 33°  W. A. PRICE - MARION COUNTY 

Commander.……………………….…….…............…...Robert E. Hall, 33°  Dennis Phillips, 33°, President 

Master of Kadosh….............….………....….……William E. Fulks, 33°  Kermit Grissom, 32° KCCH, Secretary/Treasurer 

Secretary...…….............................................Bobby G. Green, 33°  Meeting 3rd Tuesday, 6:30 PM CDT 

Treasurer...…………………….............…..Charles T. Millirons, Jr., 33°  Western Sizzlin Steakhouse.........................Jasper, TN 

Past Wise Master…………………................…..Bobby G. Officer, 33°     
Past Commander……………….…..…...........…..Terry L. Plemons, 33°  RHEA COUNTY 

Past Master of Kadosh………….............…….Roy W. Browning, 33°  Gary Whittaker, 32°, President    

Almoner………………………………...........….………B. Don Aldridge, 33°  Clyde Caldwell, 32° KCCH, Secretary/Treasurer 

         Meeting 4th Monday, 6:30 PM EDT 

*************************************************   Dayton Masonic Lodge..............................Dayton, TN  

        

      SEQUATCHIE COUNTY    

      Troy Ballard, 32° KCCH, President 

      Meeting 1st Thursday 6:00 PM CDT  

      The Cookie Jar.....……………………......……………….…Dunlap, TN 
 

      WARREN COUNTY    

        David Pendergraph, 32°, President 

      Meeting 3rd Monday 6:30 PM CDT   

      VFW Club…………………………....……..….McMinnville, TN 
          
      WHITE COUNTY     
      Lee Melton, 32°, President 
      Robert Hall, 33°, Secretary 
      Meeting 4th Tuesday 6:00 PM CDT    
      Casa Luna Restaurant……………………….....…………..Sparta, TN
       

Charlie Richardson, 32°, presents Cadet Paige  
 Dunn from Red Bank High School with the   From Bobby Green, 33° - General Secretary 
 JROTC Award.             Brethren, I hope this newsletter finds you healthy  
        and enjoying your summer activities.  I need to update            
        you on the current cost for new candidates:  fees are  
        $200 plus dues of $75 for Spring Reunion candidates;  

  fees for Fall Reunion are $200 plus $100 for following  
  year's dues.  Please look and make sure you have the  
                current petitions showing these costs.  Please inform  
  the candidate that dues are due before the reunion.  
         Also, we are discontinuing our PO Box effective 
  June 30, 2014, therefore do not use any of the 
  enclosure envelopes we have sent you in the past 
  in which to mail your payments.  Send all payments 
  and correspondence to: 
         
        Chattanooga Scottish Rite 

                    1345 Hickory Valley Road 

Melvin Turner, 33°, (l) being congratulated upon            Chattanooga, TN 37421   
receiving his 50-Year status in the Scottish Rite by              Phone (423) 855-0175 
Louis Fuqua, 32°, at W. A. Price Scottish Rite Club.           Email:  aasr@chattanoogascottishrite.org  

mailto:aasr@chattanoogascottishrite.org


Chattanooga Scottish Rite Ninety-Third Reunion April 25-26, 2014 

Thomas A. Greer, Jr., 33° Memorial Class 
 

Seated (l-r) :  William E. Fulks, 33°-Master of Kadosh; Terry L. Plemons, 33°- Assistant Personal Representative of the Deputy in TN & 
Past Commander of Kadosh; Johnny E. Thompson, 33°-Wise Master; Joel L. Bremer, 33°-Personal Representative of the Deputy in 
TN; Illustrious Joe C. Harrison, 33°-Deputy in TN; Bobby G. Green, 33°-General Secretary; Robert E. Hall, 33°-Commander of Kadosh; 
Dennis L. Phillips, 33°-Venerable Master; Jim Pilkinton, 32°-Class Director 
Standing (l-r):  Brandon Chaffin; Clay Thaxton; Jeff Smith; Gary Thomas; Eddie Scott; David Olds; Richard Petty, Sr.; Tony Bennett; 
Sam LaPoint; Tony Hunter 

 
************************************************************************************************** 
We would like to recognize Ronald A. Scott, 32°, who had 4 candidates in the Spring Reunion, and Richard Petty, Jr., 32° 
KCCH, who had 2 candidates.   Raymond Heaton, 32°, Robert Officer, 33°, Justin Huggins, 32°, and Bobby Green, 33°,  
each had 1 candidate.    Thanks to everyone who helped make the Spring Reunion a big success!  
************************************************************************************************** 

               Dates to Remember        
July 3, 2014.........................................Office Closed    
                          In Observance of Independence Day  
 
 July 10, 2014..…...……Advisory Conference 5:00 pm 
                                         Society Mtg & Meal 6:30 pm                                     
                                                             LOP Mtg 7:30 pm                                                                                                                        
 
  Aug 14, 2014.. ………Advisory Conference 4:30 pm                                       In  Remembrance of our Brothers 
                                        Society Mtg & Meal 6:30 pm          
                                 LOP Mtg 7:30 pm    Wendell Brown                                   Dennis Carl Smith         
                Edwin Lamar Conner                      Paul Nelson Smith  
 Sept 11, 2014...………Advisory Conference 5:00 pm                       Loren Thomas Erickson                  Benjamin Blake Strickler, III          
     Feast of Tishri 6:30 pm         Jimmy R. Hughes                      Jimmy Lee Talley 
                                                            Clayteen George Moss                  Harold Edward Waters        
Oct 31-Nov 1, 2014...............................Fall Reunion     William Harold Pettyjohn     Jackie Lamar Williams   
                        Aubrey Glenn Shavers 
*************************************************************************************************
Message from Dennis Phillips, 33° - Venerable Master:               

 The Spring Reunion was a great success and we want to again congratulate and welcome our new 
Brothers to the greatest fraternity in the world.  There are many ways for you to stay connected and involved 
in our varied activities as your talents and interests dictate.  Let me assure you that you are valued and we 
need your continued support. 
  A special thanks to those who assisted with Reunion registration, the ritual casts, wardrobe/stage/ 
sound crews, communicators of degrees, kitchen staff, and all who helped in so many other ways.  The 
ultimate success of the Reunion was due to the combined efforts of many who freely gave their time and 
resources. 
  Another group largely unseen and infrequently recognized but extremely vital are the dedicated 
Brothers who serve on our Advisory Council.  They are responsible for the sound management of our finances, 
overall maintenance of our beautiful facility, and many other tasks.  Thank you for all you do. 
  I would also like to acknowledge the philanthropy and compassion shown by those who regularly 
support the Mercy Shoe Fund, Almoner's Fund, and our Scottish Rite Foundation.  We appreciate your 
commitment and ongoing contributions. 
  Lastly, we wish to salute the veterans in our membership.  During the period from Memorial Day to 
the D-Day Anniversary and then Independence Day we have many opportunities to say “Thank you” to 
veterans.  It’s great to see so many American flags flying so proudly and red/white/blue colors showing up in 
so many places.  However, we must remember the true meaning of these events, pay tribute to our fallen 
comrades, and remember the many sacrifices every veteran has made throughout the history of our Nation. 
Again, thanks to each veteran for your service. 


